
Hi! I’m Faseha, a 4th-year medical student based at Wythenshawe. I have a particular 

interest in anaesthetics and have gained hands-on experience during my selected 

anaesthetics placement. I’m excited to contribute new ideas and drive change as part 

of the Manchester Anaesthetics Society. 

 


